
Finshed putting the empty log train away for the weekend, and making up a Saturday train of 
lumber loads for the T&P and the CRI&P at Lecompte, the crew brought #106 back to the 
Long Leaf engine house for the night.  A.E. actually took this photo on May 30, 1952, but 

the setting would have looked no different in March, 1953.


